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1(‘L * 30 January 1998

b,
‘Thank you for your letter of 28 January 1998 in connection with the Government’s Tribunal

of Inquiry into the events of “Bloody Sunday”.

Tam most grateful to you for keeping me informed of your intentions.

o

‘With best wishes, Ny

The Rt Hon Tony Blair MP

10 Downing Street

London SW1A 2AA
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